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DeKalb Police Press Release 
 

The DeKalb Police Department responded to two independent reports of car burglaries.  See 
below for the arrest information. 
 
 
On 6/26/16, a witness called the DeKalb Police Department to report that they saw several 
suspects entering cars and stealing property in the area of South 1st Street.  The suspects fled 
the area as officers arrived, but were located hiding a short distance away.  Officers also 
recovered stolen property with the suspects.  They were arrested and charged with Burglary, 
Class 2 Felony.   
 
Arrested:  Female Juvenile – 14 years old 
  Male Juvenile – 13 years old 
  Male Juvenile – 14 years old 
 
 
On 6/26/16, a witness called to report that they saw three subjects running from a vehicle after 
stealing property in the Ellwood Neighborhood.  The DeKalb Police Department responded and 
located the suspects nearby.  Officers recovered stolen property from the suspects and placed 
them under arrest.  They were all charged with Burglary, Class 2 Felony.  
 
Arrested: Male Juvenile – 15 years old 
  Male Juvenile – 15 years old 
  Male Juvenile – 14 years old 
  
 
 
 
The DeKalb Police Department encourages any additional witnesses or victims of car burglaries 
to call 815-748-8400.   
 
 
 
 
Please contact Sgt. Woodruff with any questions. 
815-748-8175 


